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Vollie Tripp. Memories of the Pauba
Ranch will be reminiscent of material
provided in an earlier issue by Gene
Knott. These two gentlemen worked
at different times on the cattle ranch
that once predominated the southern
end of Temecula Valley and is now
referred to as “the Old Vail Ranch”.

Aviation: It’s Pioneers and
Pursuit for Perfection

Tinkerers, cobblers, wise guys,
daring-do’s and geniuses... through
foible and folly, through thick and
through thin... aviation history is the
story of men and women who felt
compelled to master wind drift, air
current, loft, and down draft to fly
freely about with little contraint.

As we celebrate the 100th
Anniversary of the Wright Brothers
first flight, we do well to look at
the earlier research and learn of
those who preceeded this team of
bicycle builders. Some astounding
developments occurred not far
from here on Otay Mesa in San
Diego County.
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important promotion tools for all
businesses, and  most nonprofit
organizations rely on favorable
publicity to help recruit new members
or raise money to fund their work.

It is no different with the Temecula
Valley Historical Society. Whenever
possible we are providing written
material or setting up . information
booths where we want to share our
mission and spread our influence.

Several members did a bang-up job
on July 4, 5, and 6, manning a booth
at the Pechanga Pow-Wow. The
hottest seller was icy cold bottled
waterl  After expenses, the Society
netted $1,000 !!' Thanks to Eve Craig
for spearheading this effort and to
each of you who volunteered to set

up the booth and steer this
opportunity to a  successful -
conclusion.

And on a special note, thanks to
Darell Farnbach for providing an
interesting, insightful tour of the
Temecula Cemetery.  Additional
commentary was provided by
Malcolm Barnett. The tour was
intended as a Board information and
learning day... a retreat of sorts. But
the general reaction of those who
attended was that this would be a
worthy event for members and guests
and we hope to persuade Darell to
conduct another tour soon.
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